LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy Thanksgiving from the Greenwood Reading Center. We here are thankful foremost for our loyal patrons and friends; we wouldn’t be here without you! We’re also most thankful for our staff and volunteers who keep things running so smoothly. Other things we can (and indeed, will) mention are our beautiful, warm building with the street access which the town so benevolently provides for us, a constant influx of brand new reading material, the Southern Tier Library System and the IT department who maintains our computers . . .
     It seems strange not to have any real announcements. It’s that odd time of year when everything seems to be going at a frenetic pace, but not much is really happening. While you are busy, please be careful! Between decorating for the various holidays, running errands through deer-infested areas, and a myriad of other things we find to do, the opportunities for accident seem just as endless.
     One more thing, dear friend; if you find yourself seriously down in the dumps and need some help with thoughts that just won’t leave you alone, I beg you to dial 988 on your phone if you don’t have anyone else to talk to. This is the beginning of the season where depression and self-harm seems rampant and we care too much about our friends to lose any!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. The Wonder of Words Book Club meets on Mondays at 3:30pm. We have fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook!
